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SUNDAY 9TH OCTOBER 2022

It was lovely to see some familiar faces
in Church on Sunday and joined by a
very lively group of young visitors here
for the baptism of Wilbur. As we
celebrated Harvest, the spirit of the
season was nicely captured in the
scarecrow rustled up by our young
people. Thank you to all of you who
donated goods to the Upper Room
foodbank Harvest appeal.




HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,



Reminder – Future Sunday School Dates

This Sunday is also a Sunday School Sunday (From
October to December our gatherings are scheduled for
the first and second Sunday in the month.)

THIS WEEK- Sunday 9th October
Sunday 6th November (Baptismal Sunday)
Sunday 13th November (Remembrance) 10.45am
Sunday 4th December (Baptismal Sunday)
Sunday 11th December – Nativity Service (11am) &
Carols by Candlelight (5pm)*
Plans for a Families Outing to a London Pantomime in
late December are being worked on!

Christmas Card Designs for the Friends of St Columba’s

The Friends of St Columba’s would like to select a picture created by one of our
young St Columbans for their Christmas card this year. So, why not get colourful,
creative and Christmassy, and design a picture for this year’s card. The printed
version will go far and wide – your picture could be the one to bring a smile to
many faces. Pictures to Church Office by 15th October please.

Keep it sunny and see you on Sunday,

Angus & the Sunday School Team


